
ENERGY-EFFICIENT
LIGHTING IMPROVEMENTS 

City of Saint Paul



Lighting Projects

2018 - 2021

Between 2018 and 2021, the City of Saint
Paul partnered with the Center for
Energy & Environment and Xcel Energy to
complete lighting assessments and
upgrade light fixtures and controls at
50 municipal buildings!

These lighting projects earned a
total of $266,000 in rebates

from Xcel Energy and are
collectively saving the City

approximately $175,000 on energy
costs each year! 

COST SAVINGS


